
From: William Brown
To: Karen Edwards
Subject: Variance hearing
Date: Monday, August 09, 2021 7:17:43 PM

To whom it may concern,

Since it is unlikely that I will be able to attend the hearing, I am writing in response to a notice
for a variance request by Kevin and Beth Campbell at 12 Faculty Road.  As the immediate
abutter to the property; my property being at 1 Garden Lane, I would like to support the
request for a variance.  There is an existing shed in the same  location which has been there for
the entire time that I have owned the property. This has never been an issue for me.   To
replace it with a new one does not seem an unreasonable request, and any improvements that
keep a property in good condition only add to the value of the neighborhood.

Thank you for considering my input.  

Regards, 

William Brown
1 Garden Lane 
Durham, NH  03824   
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